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MEMORANDUM NO. TJH 2020-11

TO 

SUBJECT 

VICE PRESIDENTS, CHANCELLORS, AND UNIT HEADS 

Suspension of all official international travels due to COVID-19 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic declaration by the World Health Organization 
(WHO), the University is suspending all official travels abroad. All travel authorities issued 
previously are hereby cancelled. 

For strict implementation and compliance. 
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